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Dear Resident or Property Owner,  

Denver Public Works-Parking Operations has received resident requests to remove the parking 

restrictions in the Hilltop Neighborhood surrounding Steck Elementary.  Based on review of this 

request, and both parking demand and activity in the area, Parking Operations has determined 

that it is appropriate to remove existing 2-hour restrictions.   

Current Time Limits:  

 2-hour restrictions from 8AM -6PM, Monday-Friday (Saturdays, Sundays & City 

Holidays excepted) on the blocks noted on the map (reverse).  

 

Proposed Changes  

 Remove the 2-hour restrictions on the noted blocks. 

o Removal will allow vehicles the opportunity to park on either side of the street, 

without a permit, for longer than 2- hours. 

o Residential Parking Permits and Guest Permits will no longer be valid or required 

following the removal of the 2-hour parking restrictions.   

o All other parking restrictions will remain in effect in accordance with City 

Ordinances (i.e. street sweeping restrictions, “No Parking” areas, etc.).   

We are working with Denver Public Schools (DPS) to communicate the changes to their teachers 

and parents. It is the intent for DPS to continue parking off-street and not park in the 

neighborhoods. No restriction or other parking lane changes will be made to the DPS sides of 4th 

Avenue, 5th Avenue, Albion Street or Clermont Street. 

If you have questions, comments or feedback, please contact Parking Operations at 

parkingoperations@denvergov.org by Monday, August 22nd, 2016.  We encourage all 

households to provide feedback in support of, or in opposition of the proposed time changes. 

Only feedback received will be considered. Following implementation, requests to modify 

parking restrictions will not be assessed until the changes have been implemented for one year.   

Thank you- 

 

Denver Public Works-Transportation & Mobility  

Parking Operations 
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